
Journeys





Mahfuza from 6AF:

“On Monday morning, we launched our Science and Geography theme 

week titled ‘Journeys’. Oh what an amazing week it was! Jupiter Jack from 

the MadScience visisted our school to do some ‘MadScience’. Everyone  

enjoyed his visit very much. Later that day,Year 6 began their rowing 

challenge around the world to link in with ‘Journeys’. We rowed as many 

metres as we could in five minutes. The children researched Sir Steve 

Redgrave (a British rower) and learnt all about him. 

We absolutely enjoyed this week; it was not over just yet. On Friday, we 

had a ‘journey’ to Warwick Castle. We climbed up and down towers. It was 

challenging but we enjoyed it.”


